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2/2 Girls Bball Tournament Draw 

2/5 Vantage – Sophomore 

 Visitation 

2/6 HS Student Assembly @ MC 

2/8 ACT 

2/8 County Science Fair @ 

 Glandorf 

2/9 Boys Bball Tournament Draw 

2/28 All-Co Band/Choir 

 Rehearse @ Bluffton Univ. 

Happenings Around 
Continental Local Schools 

New Website Coming to 

Continental School 

This month, Continental School is unveiling a new 

webpage design.  We believe the new site is more 

appealing to look at, allows us to more easily 

incorporate school colors, news items, alerts, and much 

more.  We hope you will take some time and look 

around the new site.  It is still a bit of a work in 

progress, but we hope you enjoy it much more than the 

old one…www.continentalpirates.org 

Regan Cunningham is seated front and far left with the other new 

members to the NTHS. 

Continental Students 

Recognized for 

Academic Performance 
Elementary and high school students were recognized 

at halftime of the JV and Varsity girls basketball games 

against Archbold.  There were 24 elementary school 

students recognized for having “All A’s” during the first 

semester, and 13 students in grades 7 -12.  

Congratulations to all these students for the excellent 

work in the classroom. 

2/5 Home w/Grove 

2/12 Home w/Pandora 

2/19 @ Ottoville 

2/26 Home w/OG 

Pictured are elementary students recognized for their academic performance at the varsity girls game vs. Archbold.  

(photo provided by Kelly Sarka) 

Believe It or 
Not – Here 

Comes 
Spring Sports 

The first day of coaching: 

 

Baseball – February 24 

Softball – February 24 

Track & Field – March 10 
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Reminder: Parents of Pirates meet the first Monday 

of each month at 6:30 pm in the elementary library. 

A 1999 Continental High School graduate has been 

inducted into the Athletic Hall of Fame at the University 

of Findlay.  Kyle Weisenburger graduated from Findlay 

holding several records in golf, while also winning 10 

golf tournaments for the Oilers.  He was also a state golf 

qualifier his senior year at Continental.  Mr. 

Weisenburger is a junior high intervention specialist at 

Riverdale Schools. 

 

Congratulations Kyle!  

Continental Graduate 
Inducted into 

University of Findlay 
Athletic Hall of Fame 

Vantage will be here on Friday, 
January 24th to meet with all 
sophomores. They will get an overall 
picture of what Vantage has to offer. 
Then they pick 2 of Vantage's 16 
programs to explore in more depth 
when they visit in February. After 
that visit is when they make their 
decision whether or not to attend 
and which program they would like 
to apply for. 

Pictured are the 2013-14 Homecoming 

King and Queen – Evan Prowant and Paige 

Ordway.  (photo courtesy of Jaime Armey) 

Pictured third from the right is Continental Alum, Kyle 

Weisenburger, after the Hall of Fame Ceremony. (photo courtesy of 

University of Findlay) 

in youth. 

Kindergarten 
Registration Under 

Way 

High School Students to 
Hear Bob Lenz Speak 

If your child will be 5 years of age 
before September 30th, 2014 they 
are eligible for 
Kindergarten.  Continental has a full 
day/every day kindergarten 
program.   
Registration forms can be found 
here.   The school will also need 
copies of the student’s immunization 
record, birth certificate, and social 
security card.   
The deadline for registration is April 
1st.   
Kindergarten screening will be held 
in April.   
If you have any questions please call 
the Elementary office at 419-596-
3860.   
  

Registration has begun for next year’s kindergarten 

class.  Children turning five years old prior to September 

30, 2014 are eligible for Continental’s all day/every day 

kindergarten program.  In order to register, parents 

should obtain the registration form from the school 

website.  Immunization, birth certificates, and social 

security cards will also be needed for registration.  

Deadline for registering is April 1, with screening taking 

place in April.  Should you have any questions, please 

call the elementary office at 419-596-3860. 

On Thursday, February 6th, high school students will 

have the opportunity to hear Bob Lenz speak with 

students from Leipsic and Miller City.  Mr. Lenz is one of 

the premier student assembly speakers in 

Bob is Founder and President of Life 
Promotions – a non-profit youth 
organization located in Appleton, 
Wisconsin with a mission to instill 
hope in youth 

the U.S.  He uses a unique gift of humor to 

speak to students about bullying, self-harm, 

suicide and substance use.  Mr. Lenz is also 

the founder of Life Promotions – a non-profit 

youth organization with a mission to instill hope 

Girls Basketball 

Tournament Bracket 

http://www.cn.noacsc.org/Portals/36/PDF Files/EL/KG/CONTINENTAL ELEMENTARY KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION.doc.pdf
http://www.cn.noacsc.org/Portals/36/PDF Files/EL/KG/CONTINENTAL ELEMENTARY KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION.doc.pdf

